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 PPM to be Repealed 

 
 
During a periodic analysis of the Department’s policies, a PPM in the Tax Administration Series 
was identified that is no longer needed and can be repealed.  The PPM, along with the reason for its 
repeal, is listed below: 
 
PPM 30.7 Relief under R.S. 47:295 from Individual Income Tax on Gains Derived from IRC 
Section 337 Liquidations – This PPM is being repealed because the situation addressed no longer 
exists. 
 
Cynthia Bridges 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Revenue Information Bulletin (RIB) is issued under the authority of LAC 61:III.101 (D). A RIB is an informal 
statement of information issued for the public and employees that is general in nature. A RIB does not have the force 
and effect of law and is not binding on the public or the Department.  
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